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T he "CHP Comer" is used to provide timely notification 
of activities and schedules of special interest to certi­

fied health physicists (CHPs) and other HPs who might 
pursue certification. The semi-annual CHP News newslet­
ter will continue to include more lengthy discussions of 
substantive certification issues. Please address any contri­
butions for either the "CHP Comer" or the CHP News to: 

Nancy M. Daugherty, CHP 
Editor, CHP News 
511 N. Bermont 
Lafayette, CO 80026 
303-966-8533; FAX: 303-966-8575 

Recertification Packages 
Recertification packages have been mailed to those CHPs 

whose certification must be renewed in 1993. The package 
includes instructions and forms for renewal, as well as a 
list of courses for the years 1990 through 1993 that have 
been approved for recertification credit. Any CHPs having 
questions concerning recertification materials should contact 
Nancy Johnson at the HPS Secretariat, 703-790-1745. 

AAHP Courses 
You may have noticed that there are three eight-hour 

AAHP courses offered in the program for the HPS 38th 
Annual Meeting in Atlanta this year. The offerings 
include: 1) Implementation of the Revised 10CFR20, 
Charleen T. Raddatz, instructor; 2) Internal Exposure 
Assessment Programs for the Evaluation of the Adequacy 
of Internal Radiation, Kenneth W. Skrable, instructor; and 
3) Fundamentals of Industrial Hygiene, Peter Collopy, 
instructor. The descriptions of the courses given in the 
program help to illustrate the value of the longer eight-hour 
format. The first and third courses include significant time 
spent in student workshops applying what had been covered 
in the lecture. The second course includes a demonstration 
disk of bioassay and internal dosimetry code, as well as 
excerpts from the users manual. 

To suggest future course topics, contact: 
David D. Snellings, Chair 
AAHP Continuing Education Committee 
Rte. 3, Box 75A 
Russellville, AR 72801 
501-964-7994; FAX: 501-964-7646 
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